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30th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Our school has been invited by Read. Holmfirth Bookshop to participate in a series of virtual author 
events this term. We are very excited to announce that Year 2 and Year 3 will have the opportunity to 
take part in a live event on Thursday 8th May with author and illustrator Jack Noel.  
 
As we are participating in this event, the book, “Dadbot,” is available to purchase at a discounted price. 
The book will be available for £7.50 instead of £8.99. This is a fantastic chance to encourage a love of 
reading for our children.  
 
If you are interested in ordering a copy of a book, please pay over School Comms.  The deadline for 
orders is Thursday 15th May 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
Yours Sincerely, 
Miss Maris – Reading Lead 
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